
 

 
 
 
 
 
 Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
Below, you will find our plan for our 6th grade moving up event. While it isn’t the same as an in-person 
ceremony, we are excited to be able to do something for our students. We thank you in advance for 
your patience and flexibility.  
 
6th Grade Moving Up: 
 

• Please remember we are following orders from the state about gatherings and the number of 
people who can gather at a given time. Masks and social distancing are mandatory. 

• The date and time of the ceremony will be June 24th   and start at 6:00. 
• Students will be scheduled in half-hour time slots based on last name.  (schedule mailed home) 
• One car per household will be permitted—with immediate family only attending. 
• There will be staff directing traffic and informing parents where to go in the bus circle. 
• Cars waiting to get in line should pull into the front elementary parking lot, remain in your 

vehicle,  and wait for direction.  
• Once instructed, parents and students will pull up to the front of the building, and the student 

only will get out to receive his or her certificate, awards when applicable, and a gift bag.  
• Students will need to wear masks.  
• The white awning will be set up in case of rain and for shade.  
• There will be a photo opportunity by the sign out front. 
• Pictures and videos of the entire ceremony will be taken and provided to families. 
• Anyone who does not follow these guidelines will be asked to leave.  

 
 
We are excited to be able to do this for the students and can’t wait to see everyone. We appreciate you 
working with us to make this happen and make sure we follow necessary guidelines. 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


